
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 2021 Soccer Season! 

Attention 2021 Simley Girls Soccer Players: 
 
It’s that time again to get ready for the fall soccer season. We will start the season off with Captain’s 
practice.   

• August 2-August 6, August 9-August 13 
• Monday – Friday 
• Simley High School turf  
• 9:00 AM – 10:30 AM   
• We are inviting 8th graders to join us for practice as well. 

 
Please bring the following items each day: 

• Cleats    
• Shin guards   
• Socks 
• Running shoes   
• Water    
• Ball 

 
Captain’s practices are not required, but you are encouraged to attend. If there are any conflicts, please 
notify one of your captains. 
 
There are plenty of girls that can drive, so if you need a ride, call one of them. 
 
Team tryouts begin on August 16th with Coach Austin!   
 
See you soon! 
 
Love, your 2021 Captains 
 
Laura Bosin (612.258.8235) 
Abby Boughton (651.583.4245) 
Ellah Larson (651.242.6662) 
 


